
As the Governor begins to relax restrictions regarding the opening and 
operations of businesses in our State, we too are moving forward to 
once again offer lobby services. Our top priority is to you, our customers 
and to our staff.  As we continue to work through the planning stages of 
re-opening our lobbies, everyone’s health and safety is at the for-front of 
our efforts. Our team has been working on providing the safest and 
most secure experience for our customers and as you can well imagine, 
many things must be considered prior to making the commitment to many things must be considered prior to making the commitment to 
re-open.  In the meantime, our drive-up windows will continue to offer all 
banking services and appointments may still be scheduled should you 
need a more specific service. As we know more about when and how 
our lobbies will re-open, we will make sure to communicate those plans 
with you. We thank you for your continued patience and loyalty and we 
look forward to seeing you all again in person soon!

Sincerely, 

Christopher Skaalen, President/CEO
      and all of us at First Southeast Bank


